
NORTH METRO TRAFFIC SCHOOL ANNOUNCES EXPANDED HOURS OF 
OPERATION AND RELEASES ITS HOLIDAY CLASS SCHEDULE

Norcross DUI & Defensive Driving School Will Now Open At 9:00 a.m. 

November 21, 2013 - Atlanta, GA- North Metro Traffic School, a licensed State of 
Georgia traffic school, today announced it is changing its operating hours to 9:00 a.m. to 
6:00 p.m. Monday thru Friday beginning immediately.   

Due to the increase in student requests for availability of earlier office hours in order to 
complete assessments for DUI Risk Reduction Classes, and the handling of other court 
service related matters, North Metro Traffic School will now open its office an hour 
earlier.  

Students can still register online 24 hours a day  through the company's website, 
www.NorthMetroTrafficSchool.com but beginning today  students will be able to speak 
and meet with a representative at 9:00 a.m. instead of 10:00 a.m. 

“Providing the highest level of customer service is our top priority  and giving our 
students more opportunities to speak with us and complete their paperwork is very 
important,” said Jon Updyke, Owner, North Metro Traffic School. “We realize that it is 
difficult for many of our students to take time away from their lives so if we can make it a 
little more convenient then that is what we will do.”  
 
In addition, North Metro Traffic School is pleased to announce for the sixth year in a row 
that it will provide weekend & weekday Defensive Driving and DUI courses during the 
holiday season.  

Classes will be held on both Thanksgiving and Christmas weekends and all throughout 
the months of November and December as a convenience to its students.  North Metro 
Traffic School currently  offers more classes every month than any other school in 
Georgia.  
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